Dear 5A,



How are you? I know it is a very strange time at the moment for us all, as we all adapt to living and working from home. I miss all of you very much; it is very quiet without you! I am really enjoying speaking to you over the phone and knowing that you are all finding a good balance between working and having fun. It's lovely to speak to mums and dads too, and to hear how proud they are of you all and the way you are coping during this time.

I thought I would give you a little update on the things I have been doing since you last saw me. I have been planning many fun things to learn about when we get back, and been looking at all the fantastic work that you have been doing throughout the year. I have also been looking for exciting activities for the whole school to do, and have put these on our Facebook page (www.facebook.com/OAClarksfield) so that you can all enjoy them.

Every evening, I have been out for a lovely long walk. I am very lucky to live in the countryside and to see such fantastic views (see photos). I am enjoying seeing the signs of spring with beautiful, bright flowers and some tiny newborn lambs. The fresh air and change of scenery is the highlight of each day for me. I have been catching up with friends and family on face time. It's always nice to see and hear from them but I miss seeing them in person and being able to give them a hug. I have been watching lots of T.V. programmes and films, as I know a lot of you have too! I have also been enjoying having more time to read books. I am currently reading 'Eleanor Oliphant is Completely Fine'.

I hope you are all finding lots to do to occupy your time. I'm glad you are all working, but it is also really important to stay active and be creative, and to spend some quality time with your family. I would love it if you could write back to me and tell me what you have been up to. You could even ask me some questions and I could write back! If you do write to me, email your letter to Clarksfield.admin@oasisclarksfield.org and they will send it to me.

Looking forward to hearing from you,

Love from

Míss Heptonstall x

Principal - Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/







The first lambs I have seen this year. Look how cute they are.



The view from my house.

I walked to the top of the hill the other day.
My legs were aching after!

Principal - Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/



